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I would ask that you reconsider your decision and
honor the representations made to us and save all of
us the trouble of a formal complaint/review
procedure.

Thank you, Rick Kaster

On Tue, Oct 13, 2015 at 5:06 PM, Moore, Kyle
{Mkt Function} <Kyle Moore@pacificorp.com>
wrote:

Rick,

Sorry about the delay on getting back to you with the
contract. | have been working with our legal group
trying to determine if there was any way we could still
offer you the February prices as you requested below.
Unfortunately it does not look like we will be able to
offer the previous price due to the price changing
September 18" without a signed contract.

Here is a revised copy of the PPA with the prices
inserted in Exhibit F. | have put in the non-levelized
prices, if you would like to use the levelized pricing
instead please let me know and | can calculate the
security that will need to be posted with those prices.

Please let me know if you have any questions or want to
discuss anything further concerning the contract prior
to signing.

Thanks,
Kyle Moore

801-220-4467

From: Rick Kaster [mailto:rickkaster@amail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 9:38 AM
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